

Dear Aspen and Conifer Tenants,

We are happy to announce that beginning August 24th PMC will be providing valet service for patients and visitors at the entrances of the Aspen and Conifer Buildings. There will be a \$4.00 fee for the service per vehicle. The \$4 fee can be paid by credit card at the valet station when patients and visitors pick up their vehicles.

Any Aspen or Conifer tenants wishing to validate parking may do so by purchasing sticker validation booklets from PMC by contacting Matt Miller at: mmiller@parkingmgt.com.

We are extremely pleased to bring back this important service to the campus and PMC will also serve as front door concierge for your patients providing directions, wheel chairs, and other campus information.

In addition, we hope to have a PMC valet patrol in the parking lots coming soon!

For more information please contact Matt Miller, PMC's regional manager at 937-244-6008 or contact the CBRE property management office at 303-788-6374

Thank you!

PMC Management